
Sincerely,
3rd grade Teachers: 

Mrs. A. Cartagena & Mrs. J. De Jesus

Dear Upcoming 3rd Graders,

Congratulations! By reading this letter, you have officially been
promoted to 3rd grade. In August, you will embark on an exciting new
academic journey. Before starting 3rd grade, you will practice and
maintain several key skills this summer.

Students will complete a summer packet covering Math, Reading, and
Language. All students must hand in their completed packets on the first
day of school. These packets will be graded and the results will be
posted to the school's online portal.

Additionally, parents are required to purchase two specific books for
students to read and discuss in class during the new school year.   
     * Title of book to purchase: 

  I  Was a Third Grade Spy- by Mary Jane Auch (available in Amazon)1.
Charlotte's Web -by E.B. White (available in Amazon)2.

  

https://a.co/d/73O6oO6
https://a.co/d/73O6oO6
https://a.co/d/73O6oO6
https://a.co/d/73O6oO6
https://a.co/d/byPIkoo

































































